
DKE/LSL 
 
6 December 2017 
 

SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING - TUESDAY 9 JANUARY 2018, 5.30 pm - 7.00 pm 
 
This term every Year 11 tutor group will have been spoken to about the wide range of opportunities that 
are available to them in the Sixth Form at Northampton School for Boys.  I hope that your son will talk 
to you about this. 
 
We would like to invite both you and your son to an informal evening at the School on Tuesday           
9 January 2018 which will begin at 5.30 pm with a Presentation in the Cripps Theatre by Mr Bernard, 
Headmaster and Mrs Kennedy, Director of Sixth Form.   
 
You will also be able to:- 

• Examine the various courses that we plan to offer from next September 
• Collect information regarding the wider curriculum 
• Discuss the opportunities for Residential Education 
• Collect an online application pack for the Sixth Form 

 
 Discover more about:- 

• Higher and Further Education 
• Leadership Opportunities 
• Careers & Employability 
• Academic Skills development 

 
Our approach to the Post 16 curriculum will be outlined during the Theatre Presentation.  Senior Staff 
will be present to offer advice about courses and possible combinations of subjects. 
 
Parking is available in the Cripps Hall Car Park on Billing Road, opposite the school. Please do not 
park in Chipsey Avenue. 
 
We hope that you and your son will join us on 9 January.  Please come to the Cripps Hall Theatre 
entrance from where you will be directed to the exhibitions. 
 
For further information please contact Mrs D Kennedy. 
 
 
Reply Slip – Please return to your Form Tutor by Tuesday 19 December 2017 
 
I confirm receipt of this invitation to the Sixth Form Parents Evening on 9 January 2018. 
 
 
Son’s Name: _______________________________________________ Form: ________________ 
 
Signature: _________________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 


